

HOUNSLOW & WHITTON CRICKET CLUB

Whitton Park Sports Association (WPSA) 190 Wills Crescent, Hounslow, TW3 2JD www.hounslowwhittoncc.co.uk info@hounslowwhittoncc.co.uk Clubhouse Tel No: 020 8898 3669



GDPR Privacy Policy

Dear Member.

New data protection legislation came into force on 25th May 2018, which regulates the use of personal data stored. The personal information that members provide to the club will be held electronically and used solely for club activities. This may be shared with team managers, team captains in adult sides and Club Officers to manage members' registration and participation in games as well as notifying you of club events. A member's name may appear on the club website as part of managing fixtures, reporting results, and recognising achievements. Members' data may be disclosed to other cricket authorities, as necessary, for cricket purposes only. Members have the right to see what data the club has recorded about them, can ask for any incorrect or incomplete data to be corrected or can request that personal data be removed. They can also opt out of receiving information from the club by email, telephone, or Text.

Please note that the information we store, and use is purely to enable us to keep in contact with you.

Information about yourselves, within our club administration systems, accounting system and information management system, includes:

- Name
- Address
- Contacts
- Various telephone numbers
- E-mail addresses supplied by you
- Name of educational institute I.e. School, Academic year and date of birth.

We will only use the data held in the process of our normal club activities with yourselves and we will not share your information with any outside Company without your prior permission.

Should you wish to object to us holding your data, you may do so in writing by contacting us at the via e-mail info@hounslowwhittoncc.co.uk However, if it is deemed that this data is essential to maintain relations with yourselves, we will request alternative details are provided.

In compliance with the data protection regulations, please send us via return email if you **DO NOT** wish for us to share any of your information.

Please be assured of our best intentions to protect/process your data within GDPR.

Yours faithfully,

HWCC

Club Chairman

Author: Clyde Scott Written April 2022